## A day out at Edgbaston Priory Tennis Club



Eight lucky pupils from
Moat Farm Junior School
recently won a competition
to go and watch the Aegon
classic tennis tournament
at Edgbaston Priory Club.
The children who were
from years three to six,
wrote a letter of application
to Miss Cross (P.E. co-

ordinator) explaining why they should win a ticket.

Miss Cross was very impressed by the standard of letter writing and choosing the winners was a very difficult task. She commented, "We had a super day, children not only watched professional tennis matches, but took part in a skills session. The highlight of the day was meeting Andy Murray's mum, Judy who taught the children some key skills in a small coaching session."



